
23/2019 
 

MINUTES OF THE THEBERTON AND EASTBRIDGE PARISH COUNCIL  
EXTRAORDINARY MEETING HELD AT JUBILEE HALL, THEBERTON  

ON THURSDAY 28TH MARCH 2019 AT 7:00 PM 
 
1. Attendance and Apologies 
 

Attendees: 
Cllr. Stephen Brett - Chair 
Cllr. Hilary Ward - Vice Chair 
Cllr. Stephen Morphey 
Cllr. Paul Collins 
Cllr. Joan Harvey 
Cllr. Philip Baskett 
 

Apologies for absence: 
Cllr. Julian Wallis  
Cllr. Graham Bickers 
Cllr. Beth Goose 
 
In attendance: 
Sharon Smith – Clerk/RFO 
 
 

2. Declarations of Pecuniary and Non-Pecuniary Interest and Dispensations 
 
Cllr. Philip Baskett declared an interest in item 3.  Dispensation granted at meeting held on 9th 
January 2019. 
 
3.  Sizewell C Consultation Stage 3 
 
The Council approved the response to EDF Energy’s Sizewell C stage 3 consultation.  Cllr. 
Stephen Brett thanked Cllr. Paul Collins and all Councillors who contributed to the response for 
their hard work. 
ACTION: Cllr. Paul Collins to submit.  Clerk to upload to the website. 
 
4. Planning 
 
The Council had no objection to planning application DC/19/0901/FUL - siting of 5 mobile homes 
for temporary agricultural workers for four years occupation from 1st March to 15th November each 
year - Theberton Hall Farm. 

 
 
 
The meeting closed at 8:00 pm.  

 


